
Notice to the Public of 

Protections Under Title VI of the 

Civil Rights Act of 1964 

 

COMMUTER RAIL & FERRY USERS 

 

The Rhode Island Department of Transportation (RIDOT) operates its 

programs and services without regard to race, color, and national 

origin (including Limited English Proficiency) in accordance with Title 

VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964.  

 

Any person who believes she or he has been discriminated against by 

RIDOT, MBTA (South County Commuter Rail), or Seastreak 

(Providence-Newport Ferry) may file a discrimination complaint with 

RIDOT within 180 days of the alleged discriminatory conduct by 

contacting:  

   

RI Department of Transportation 

Office of Civil Rights  

Attn: Solight Sou 

Two Capitol Hill 

Providence, RI 02903 

Phone: 401-222-3260 Ext. 4456 or Toll Free: 1-844-DOT-ROAD 

E-mail: solight.sou@dot.ri.gov 

 

A complaint may also be filed directly with the Federal Transit 

Administration, Office of Civil Rights, Attn: Complaint Team. East Bldg., 

5th Floor–TCR. 1200 New Jersey Ave, SE. Washington, DC 20590 

 

For more information about RIDOT’s Title VI/Nondiscrimination 

Program or if information is needed in another language, please 

contact the Title VI Coordinator (401-222-3260 Ext. 4456). 

 

Si necesita información en otro idioma, por favor contactar la 

Coordinadora del Título VI (401-222-3260 Ext. 4456). 

mailto:solight.sou@dot.ri.gov

